
Letter of Support for Whistleblower 

Protection Rights 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the protection of whistleblower rights within our 

organization. It is crucial that employees feel safe and secure when reporting unethical behavior, 

misconduct, or violations of laws and regulations. 

Whistleblowers play a vital role in maintaining transparency and accountability, and they should 

be commended for their courage in coming forward. Therefore, it is imperative to ensure robust 

protections are in place to guard against retaliation and to promote a culture of openness. 

We must create a clear and accessible process for reporting concerns without fear of retribution. 

Support for whistleblowers not only protects individuals but also strengthens the integrity of our 

organization. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I urge you to prioritize whistleblower 

protection in our policies and practices. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


